
REDEMPTORIS MATERPresbyteral
Ordination

On June 5th, 2021, four of our brothers were      
ordained to the Presbyterate. Fr. Samuel 
Martinez, Fr. Andres Felipe Vives, Fr. Adam 
Musielak and Fr. Ricardo Regalado, who are now 
serving in different parishes of the Diocese.

Diaconal Ordination

Fr. Felipe

Fr. Adam

Fr. Ricardo

Dcn . Lucas

On April 10th, 2021, three 
brothers were ordained to the 
Diaconate. We rejoice with 	
the ordination of Sebastian 	
Martinez, Ricardo Reyes, and 
Lucas Moreira. 
2021 has been a year of grace 
for our Seminary. Please 
continue to pray for all of the 
brothers who were ordained.
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Institution of
Lectors and Acolyte

In a celebration presided by his 
Excellency, Most Rev. Bishop 

Edward J. Burns, Luiz Guilherme 
Alvez was instituted as an acolyte, 
and five of our brothers, Esteban

Alaman, Alex Garibay, Ismael 
Arbizo, Sebastian Ramirez and 

Angelo Calderon, were instituted 
as Lectors. These ministries are 

an important step in the 
formation of these seminarians. 
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"Beauty will 
save the world"
-Fyodor Dostoevsky

Through the providence of God, the help of 
volunteers from different parishes, and the work of the 
formators and seminarians, we have been able to 
renovate different spaces of the seminary. These 
projects help the seminarians to see the connection 
between prayer and work, which is a help for their 
formation. Also, through beauty, we are able to have 
an encounter with the Lord and to experience his love. 
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Meeting Room
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On May 28th-30th, we had the joy to be with many brothers and 
sisters from many parishes of the Diocese at the Seminary 
Family Festival.  Even the Bishop joined us! This event began with 
the crowning of the Virgin Mary. We continued with a procession 
to the Virgin Mary garden. Throughout this weekend, there was 
lots of food, live music, live scenes of the mysteries of the life of 
Christ, and above all communion. We thank all those who made 
this weekend possible, as well as to all those who participated in it.


